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TYENDINAGA MOHAWK COUNCIL MINUTES 
OCTOBER 23, 2017 

 
A meeting of the Tyendinaga Mohawk Council was held on Monday, October 23, 2017 
at 3:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers for Local Business. 
  
Present:  Councillors: Stacia L. Loft, Douglas E. Maracle and Debra A. 

Vincent 
 
Regrets:  Chief R. Donald Maracle, Carl E. (Ted) Maracle 
 

Staff: David Souliere, CAO; Angela Maracle, Senior Director of 
Operations; Shelley Bowden, Executive Administrative Assistant  

 

Lisa Maracle, Director of Community Services and Renee Brant, Business  
Development Worker attended to discuss the MBQ Business Registration and Tobacco 
Allocation Policies. Staff to further review and completed changes as requested by 
TMC. 
 
Clint Davis, Ari Huberman and Greg Lipschitz from Acasta Capital Indigenous attended 
to discuss the strategic and advisory services that they could provide to MBQ. TMC 
heard the presentation and thanked them for attending. 
 
Douglas E. Maracle and Angela Maracle left the meeting. 
 
Janice Brant, Jennifer Brant, Nikki Auten, Shawn Sager, Curtis Maracle and Ken Post 
attended Council to disucss the Heirloom Seed Sanctuary. TMC agreed to provide a 
letter of support, Curtis will forward the letter to David. 
 
The meeting adjourned. (8:20 p.m.)  
 
Recorded by: 
Shelley Bowden 
Executive Administrative Assistant 
 
 
____________________________ 
Debra A. Vincent, Chair 


